
June 2021 Next Meeting: June 2,2021 7:30 PM 

     WEST LANHAM HILLS CITIZEN 

Volunteers keep cool at the Back-to-School Giveaway 

 

 

July Movie Night at the Basketball Court 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday: Yard Waste Pick Up   | Thursday: Recycling & Trash Pick Up   |   

Bulk Trash: Pick Up by Appt Only call 301-883-4748, or dial 311, Monday - Friday 7:30 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

 

September West Lanham Hills Association Meeting 
Wednesday, September 1st at 7:30pm on Zoom 

Find the meeting link on www.westlanhamhills.com 

 

 

   Passcode:   By phone:  
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For additional announcements, ads, regulations and useful information: www.westlanhamhills.com 
 

 

  

 

 

West Lanham Hills Citizens’ Association Board 
President:  Lan Tsubata  (lantsubata@yahoo.com) 

Vice President:  Fulvia Guerra  (fulviaguerra11@gmail.com) 

Secretary:  Sarah Tsubata  (sarahtsubata@gmail.com) 

Treasurer:  Mike Driggers 

(driggers.michael@gmail.com) 

 

Restaurant Job Open 

West African-cuisine restaurant, Appioo African Grill, is 

looking for a cook  

Requirements: Have kitchen experience,  

Can communicate in English  

If you are interested, please contact:  

Prince Matey, nyakomatey@icloud.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See picture collage of the graduates.  

September Meeting 
 
The WLH Association Meeting will NOT be in person, it will 
be a virtual Zoom Meeting. 

Getting Connected 
Facebook Page: @westlanhamhilllsmd 

Website: www.westlanhamhills.com 

Next Door Website: West Lanham Hills Group 

If you would like to be part of the email list, please contact 

Sarah Tsubata, sarahtsubata@gmail.com. 

 

Community Clean-up 

Saturday, October 16th, 10 - 1 PM 

West Lanham Hill, Greater Riverdale, and Solid Rock 

Church Community Clean-Up 

Come to clean up our community. We will be joining with 

the Greater Riverdale and Solid Rock Church to work 

together to make our community a cleaner place.  Gloves, 

trash bags, and some snacks will be provided. 

If you need community service, please contact Sarah 

Tsubata: sarahtsubata@gmail or text 785-341-5042. 

 
 

 

 

Help Available 
 
Prince George’s County may be able to help with some 
issues you are facing: rent, paying your mortgage, or 
paying your utilities bills, etc. Check this site: 
https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/3703/Emergenc
y-Rental-Assistance-Program 

Movie Night a Success 

On the evening of July 16, MNCPPC police and staff 

brought a large rolling screen and speaker system and set 

it up in the Basketball court to show the recent animated 

film, “Soul”. About 70 people attended, and everyone 

enjoyed the drinks, snacks, ice cream, bags of freshly 

popped popcorn supplied by the West Lanham Hills 

Citizens Association.  Residents helped set up and take 

down the chairs, clean the area, and prepare the 

refreshments.  Park Police Chief, Stanley Johnson, who 

initiated the outdoor movie project was on hand.  Officer 

Ford handled the setup of the screen and the technical 

aspects, and several other officers were there to help out. 

Many thanks to our Parks department, to the Association, 

and to all those who made this such an enjoyable night for 

everyone!   

 

 

 

President Corner:  

Students receive Supplies for Success 

On a hot Monday evening, August 22, neighbors went to 

Kay Rager’s residence to pick up Back to School supplies. 

With tents set up, a fan, and some drinks, the team of 

volunteers were able to manage the heat and distribute 

the school supplies. Some 120 students were able to 

receive the notebooks, paper, pencils, pens and other 

items. Thank you to Wanda Brooks coordinating the event, 

and to our volunteers: Kay Rager, Fulvia Guerra, Juana 

Gonzalez, Kimberly Torres, and Jeysl Joya. 

 

 

 

http://www.westlanhamhills.com/
mailto:nyakomatey@icloud.com
http://www.westlanhamhills.com/
https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/3703/Emergency-Rental-Assistance-Program
https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/3703/Emergency-Rental-Assistance-Program

